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April 2024

L Seminar on American milk-derived proteins
U.S. Dairy Industry 3.0 - Evolving future image of U.S. dairy-derived protein
raw materials and product development

To customers who have registered for the seminar

We appreciate your apply for the L American Dairy Protein Seminar: U.S.
Dairy Industry 3.0 - Evolving U.S. Dairy Protein Ingredients and Future
Vision of Product Development, which will be held on Thursday, May 23rd at
ifia/HFE JAPAN 2024.

We regularly hold seminars where experts explain the necessity of
American milk-derived proteins from the perspective of sustainability,
nutrition, and functionality. The American Dairy Export Association is very
pleased to be holding this event at ifia/HFE JAPAN, where specialists in the
food development field gather.

We would love to have as many people as possible attend our seminars, but
due to the large number of registrations we receive each time, we will be
holding a lottery.

This seminar also serves as a tasting event, and as the number of seats is
limited, we will be holding a lottery for this seminar. The lottery
announcement is scheduled for Thursday, May 16th.

We apologize for the inconvenience and appreciate your understanding, as
we have had to adjust your schedules during your busy schedules.

Thank you for your understanding.

[Inquiries regarding this seminar project]
U.S. Dairy Export Council (USDEC)
TEL: 03-3221-5852 / usdecjapan@marketmakers.co.jp

[Inquiries about ifia/HFE JAPAN registration]
ifia/HEF JAPAN Secretariat
TEL: 03-3238-7520 / ifia@foodchemicalnews.co.jp



